
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Royal Hobart Hospital Delegates Update  

Thank you to our amazing Royal Hobart Hospital 

Delegates! 

Thank you to our amazing Royal Hobart Hospital (RHH) Delegates! 

A big thank you to all who attended the Back-to-Basics Delegate Training on Tuesday 3 June 2025 — it was a 

highly engaging and productive day. We explored the vital role of the ANMF delegate, discussed what an 

organised workplace looks like, and delved into recruitment strategies, mapping, and how to create an 

effective workplace plan. 

 

Expression of Interest (EOI) – Advanced Delegate Training 

Are you ready to build on your delegate skills? We’re now seeking interest from delegates who would like to 

attend our Advanced Delegate Training later this year. This training will focus on: 

• Leadership. 

• Campaigning. 

• Negotiation skills. 

• Empowerment. 

 

Please submit your EOI here. 

 

Reminder – ANMF Delegates Conference 2025 

This year’s ANMF Delegates Conference will be held in Launceston on 26 & 27 June. 

• Free to attend – All costs covered by ANMF. 

• Accommodation provided. 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/01973d32217b7d2fadb073e6ceb701e1


 

 

 

• Network, learn, and lead with fellow delegates across Tasmania. 

 

Click here to read more and register your interest 

 

Deadline for registration has been extended to Thursday 12 June 2025 – secure your spot now! 

 

RHH Delegate Catch-Ups – Have Your Say 

The ANMF would like to initiate regular catch-ups with RHH delegates to network and discuss ward-based and 

hospital-wide issues. These would be informal sessions designed to strengthen our delegate network and 

coordinate collective action. 

 

Please let us know your preference here. 

 

Thank you all for your continued engagement and commitment. Together, we will ensure our voices are heard 

and that workplace issues are not left unchecked. Please don’t hesitate to reach out anytime! 

 

In solidarity, 

The ANMF. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

Authorised by Phoebe Mansell, ANMF Tasmanian Acting Branch Secretary 
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